Valhalla Community School

March 19, 2013

Inside this Issue

Hero in Our Community!

Valhalla's Got Talent

First Aid Course

Valhalla Playground

Quebec Trip Update

Attachments:

Hero in Our Community!

By: Josie K.

Jolene Kochendorfer has been a BIG help and a hero in our community! She has led our school in its efforts to stay open! As well as raising a family of four children, she is very involved in our community! Jolene has been involved with our school since 1990! She also was a student here from kindergarten to grade 6! She became a school aide in 1992-1993! Her role in her school currently is Board Chair! Jolene was one of the people to fight for our school's survival, and we thank her for her help! Heroes are a very good thing to have in a community, and we all are glad to have Jolene! ©

Jolene was quoted, "I definitely enjoy being part of this school. It has been a privilege to be able to work with all of the many people who have made up such a great team of school supporters. I have had wonderful opportunities to learn new information and new skills and to meet new people, even when things have been difficult, it has been a great opportunity to grow."

It's great to hear that people are proud of our school! Jolene is one of many people that are heroes in our community! I'm very glad I had an opportunity to interview Jolene! It has been a blast!



Valhalla's Got Talent

Coming April 12, 2013 to Valhalla Community School: Valhalla's Got Talent!

On Friday, April 12th VCS students will have the opportunity to showcase their amazing talents to classmates and community guests. If you have a unique talent and would like to show it off to the school, sign up at the office by Friday, March 15th. Talents may involve singing, dancing, playing an instrument or a comedy routine, although the possibilities are endless! Please talk to Miss Galipeau or Mrs. Nadeau with any questions. We look forward to seeing all of your amazing talents and creativity!

Valhalla Community Library

NEW LIBRARY HOURS Monday 10 am – 4 pm Tuesday 10 am – 5 pm Wednesday 10am – 8 pm

Thursday 10 am – 5 pm For more information contact Gail Perry @ 780-356-3834

Quebec Trip Fundraiser Reminder

Just a reminder to everyone that the Quebec Trip students will be beginning their Spring Fundraisers next week. We will be selling an assortment of planters, flowers, fertilizer, and some herbs and vegetables. We want to thank everyone for their continuous support with our fundraisers and ask for your continuing support with our upcoming projects. The fundraiser dates are as follows:

March 25, 2013 – April 18, 2013: Devry Spring Flower Assortment with Herbs and Vegetables

The fundraising sheets for the Devry Spring Flowers will be sent home on the Monday, March 25, 2013 for all participating students.

May 3, 2013: Bottle Drive (please save your bottles and donate them to the Quebec Trip students

VALHALLA COMMUNITY PLAYGROUND FUNDRAISER

Sobeys – Beaverlodge IGA Gift Cards ***Now available for purchase at the School Office ***

Card denominations of \$25, \$50, \$100

Cheques payable to: Valhalla Playground Committee +13% of sales towards the Playground Project when redeemed at Beaverlodge IGA

Join us on Facebook : www.facebook.com/valhallaplayground

NOTE:

The Valhalla Playground Committee will be having a meeting March 25, 2013 at 7:00pm in the Valhalla Room. Everyone is welcome. Cancelled due to illness of the guest speaker.

The Beaverlodge Hidden Potential Society...

(www.hiddenpotentialsociety.ca) ... is holding an Open House on Friday, March 22, 2013 from 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. at St. Luke's Anglican Hall. Guest speaker will be Sylvia Funk, Neurodevelopmentalist.

Also local speakers, information tables and refreshments will be available. For details contact:

info@hiddenpotentialsociety.ca or Kay at 780-354-8306.

BHPS provides support to the special needs community.

Beaverlodge Minor Baseball is holding a spring general meeting and registration, Thurs., March 21, at 7pm in Beaverlodge Community Centre multipurpose room.

Please attend if interested as we need coaches, coordinators and executives.

Upcoming Events

March 11 – 22 CTBS Testing Grades K-9

March 25, 2013, 7pm, Valhalla Room Valhalla Playground Committee Everyone Welcome!

March 28, 2013 No School- Day off in Lieu of PTI

March 29, 2013 No School-Good Friday

March 30-April 7 Spring Break

April 8, 2013 Classes Resume

April 8, 2013 School Council Meeting VCS 7pm

April 22 – 26, 2013 VCS Registration Week New Registration Procedures! Call to book an appointment

April 24, 2013, 4pm-7pm Kindergarten and Playschool Registration

First Aid Course

The Valhalla Community School will be hosting a Standard First Aid course April 13th and 14th 2013. The cost will be \$100 per person. Please contact the school office if you are interested as soon as possible, space is limited.